Grant Township
Blight Enforcement Report March, 2025

1) Iwill be following up on all non-resolved issues from
last year and watching and hearing from returning
residents about new issues that arise.

2) There are several issues on Camino St. and that will be
where I put my strongest efforts as the weather changes.
That street has been a huge problem for too long and I will
be using more sever actions to get it cleaned up. Each one of
these residences have had letters sent and registered letters
attempted to be sent. So, I will be looking to enforce the
issues with citations if one more chance does not get things
moving. The addresses in particular are 1808, 1871, and
1419. ( The swimming pool at 1808 has been removed or
collapsed and the yard will need some extensive work ).

3) 1Iwant to encourage all residents to contact me if you
see blight issues in the TWP. I depend on telephone calls and
reports filed at the TWP office. 989-906-4599

Norman Andersen, Submitted
Blight Control Officer March , 2025



